
 
A’ GEROSKIPOU PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RIGAINIS 8200 
GEROSKIPOU 

TEL: 26813678             FAX: 26813129  
e-mail: dim-geroskipou1-paf@schools.ac.cy 

 

New Water Dispensers and Filtration Systems Installed at Our School 
 

Dear parents, 

We are pleased to announce that our school's Parent 
Association has funded the installation of modern 
water dispensers and advanced filtration systems. This 
initiative ensures high- quality drinking water and 
contributes to the hydration and well-being of our 
students. 

New Wall-Mounted Water Dispensers 
✓ Durable & Functional: The dispensers are made 

from high-quality stainless steel and anodized aluminum, ensuring durability and a sleek 
appearance. 
 
✓ User-Friendly Design: Equipped with selection buttons, allowing students to choose between 

cold or ambient-temperature water with ease. 
 
✓ Ideal for School Environments: Their ergonomic 
design saves space and encourages students to 
develop healthy hydration habits. 
 

Advanced Water Filtration Systems 
To ensure excellent drinking water quality, each 
dispenser is equipped with a triple filtration system: 
 
✓ Sediment Filter: Removes solid particles and 
sediments, keeping the water clear. 
 
✓ Activated Carbon Filter: Reduces chlorine and 

other chemicals, improving the taste and odor of the water. 
 
✓ Ultraviolet (UV) Light: Eliminates harmful microorganisms, ensuring safe and clean drinking 
water. 



 

 

Environmental Benefits and Personal Responsibility 
The installation of these systems benefits not only the health of our students but also the 
environment. By using these dispensers, the need for bottled water is significantly reduced, 
which helps minimize plastic waste. This initiative promotes sustainability and fosters a 'green' 
school mindset. 
 
Responsible Use – A Personal Bottle is Required 
 
For hygiene reasons, students will only be able to access water using their own reusable bottle. 
Please ensure that your child brings their personal bottle to school every day. 
 
Commitment to a Healthy & Sustainable School Environment 
 
This upgrade highlights our commitment to providing a healthy, safe, and environmentally 
responsible school setting. 
 
We sincerely thank the Parent Association for their support and continuous contributions to 
the well-being of our students! 
 
Best regards, 
The School Administration 
 


